## **Ball Green Primary School**

Whitfield Road, Ball Green Stoke-on-Trent, ST6 8AJ



E-mail: office@ballgreenprimary.co.uk

Telephone: 01782 234 811

Fax: 01782 234 815

3<sup>rd</sup> February 2017

Dear Parent / Guardian,

Due to building work scheduled on the school site and the safety of our pupils during this work, it has been decided that we change one of our planned Inset Days.

School will now be **closed** to staff and pupils on Monday 27th February.

School will now be **open** to staff and children on Friday 7th April.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

D Campbell

Mrs D Campbell

Interim Executive Head Teacher